Robert Wilson
78 Morrison Drive
Yellowknife, NT X1A 122

7/17/12

Richard Edjericon

Chairman, Mackenzie Valiey Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre

Box 938, 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Ediericon,

1 am writing to express my deep concern about the apparent inadequacy of the proposed
protection of the water guality of Back Bay in the Giant Mine remediation proposal. I am
not convinced that the amount of arsenic being discharged into the bay wiil not have an
adverse effect on the ecosystem of Back Bay, and am concerned about the thinning of the

i strongly believe that the project shouid not go ahead untii the concerns regarding the
discharge of arsenic through “diffusion” into the bay are addressed.

Yours truly,

MW\

Bob Wilson



